
​ April 22, 2021
 
 

ATTENTION RES I
HOMEOWNERS

RES II is performing street repair
and surfacing in the near future.
Please see their schedule and

remain off of their streets during
the dates and times noted.

 
Micro surfacing is scheduled for April 27th, 28th, 29th, 30th.

May 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th, 11th.
 

The affected areas will close at 7am,
and re-open 7am the next morning. .

 
Seal coating will take place May 13th, 14th. Streets will close at 7am,

and re-open 7am the next morning.
 

Striping will take place with little inconvenience.
 

Micro surfacing and seal coating look shiny when wet. It will look
dull when it is dried. If you walk on the surface when it is wet, it

will stick to your shoes and will track onto concrete
or into your vehicle.

 
Please see attached site plan with the work areas, with dates, noted.
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All areas will have delineators with signs posted (2) prior to work as a

reminder.
 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate
your patience with this project. 
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